
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students with disabilities will make many transitions throughout 

their school years.  Please join us on January 31st at The 

Paulding County School District Office from 6-8PM to 

speak with representatives at every stop on the road from early 

services to post-secondary.  This is an excellent opportunity to 

learn more about how to prepare your student to successfully 

navigate those transitions.   

Child care and food will be provided.  An RSVP is not required, 

but is always appreciated to make our meetings as successful as 

possible.   

 

 

For more information, or to RSVP, please contact  

Kristin Pewitt  
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kpewitt@paulding.k12.ga.us or 

770-443-8003 ext. 30049 
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